Lindsex Lucas —

From: Graham Byrd

Sent: Tuesday, October 31, 2017 3:56 PM
To: Lindsey Lucas

Subject: RE: App#1750042657

Due to the location of the proposed storage building and its’ relation to the Two existing systems on the property,
Environmental Health will not need to inspect this sight. GHB.

From: Lindsey Lucas

Sent: Monday, October 30, 2017 4:13 PM
To: Graham Byrd <gbyrd@harnett.org>
Subject: App#1750042657

Hey Graham,

This gentleman said you said to waive his environmental. Just need something from you saying that is the case. The info
is attached.

Thank you.

Lindsey Bennett Lucas

Hannett County Developmuwnt Sewvices
Central Pewmitting Jechnician

Officett (910) 893-7525 ept. 2
Dinect# (910) 814-6421

Faa# (910) 893-2793




